TAW: Notice of the contract on water loss reduction with Sai Gon Water Corporation
[bookmark: _GoBack]On 10 Jun 2020, Trung An water supply joint stock company announced the contract on water loss reduction with Sai Gon Water Corporation as follows:
Content of information disclosed: Implementing Circular No. 155/2015/ TT - BTC dated October 6, 2015 of the Ministry of Finance guiding the disclosure of information on the stock market, Trung An water supply joint stock company (the Company) announces information about the contract on water loss reduction No.1738/ HD - TCT - PGTTN dated June 9, 2020 signed with Saigon Water Corporation in 2020 (shareholders account for 65% of the Company's charter capital)
This information was published on the Company's website on June 10, 2020: http://www.capnuoctrungan.vn
We hereby pledge that the above information is true and are fully responsible before the law for the content of published information
